## Dear Zenab

I understand that Essential Living have applied to Camden to amend the Conditions 31 & 27 of

the Inspector's Report.

I strongly object to this amendment as it bypasses very important conditions that were rightfully put in place.

Thanks and regards

Mahesh

Sent from my Blackberry



To Whom it May Concern,

I would like to strongly object to any amendments to the Inspector's Report proposed by Essential Living re. the 100 Avenue Road project.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Meyer

Elsworthy Road resident



Ref: Application 2016/1321/P

With reference to this application for an amendment I understand that it will allow the demolition of the existing building before the full detailed plans for the foundation have been approved. This would potentially leave an eyesore and massive public inconvenience for an unlimited period should approval not be forthcoming. It would be a massive dereliction of duty to protect our built environment if the Council agreed to this proposal.

Regards,

Roger Perrin 35 Belsize Road NW6 4RX



20th March 2016.

FAO Case Officer Zenab Haji-ismail

I understand that Essential Living have applied to Camden to amend the Conditions 31 & 27 of the Inspector's Report. See Appendix A #31 below.

I object to this situation being amended it will have serious consequences for the health of those who live around the site in close proximity to 100Ave. The building provides protection from traffic pollution (this is already way above EU regs) on Avenue road.

We already have the readings for this, our area, which brings serious concerns for our well being. Readings will be taken again at the point when the building is demolished and during the period that we are left without the added protection from the road.

Furthermore, It is crucial that this amendment is not passed as it would allow demolition before the detailed plans for the foundations have been made and approved. This in turn will implement "planning permissions" which would cancel the three years time limit within which development must commence. EL could then tinker about ad infinitum without having to submit a new planning application.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email by the latest Wed 23rd so that I have time to send again incase this one has been mislaid. If no acknowledgement by Wed I shall bring to your office a hard copy for a receipt.

Yours sincerely, Elaine Chambers